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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

June 12, 2021 

 

Fort Atkinson Death Investigation 

 

FORT ATKINSON, Wis. – The Wisconsin Department of Justice (DOJ) Division of 

Criminal Investigation (DCI) State Fire Marshal’s Office, with assistance from Fort 

Atkinson Police Department, is investigating a suspicious death and residential fire 

that took place on Friday, June 11, 2021. The investigation also involved a statewide 

AMBER Alert late Friday night that resolved with the safe recovery of the child, 

shortly after the alert was issued. 

 

On late Friday morning, Fort Atkinson Fire Department and Fort Atkinson Police 

Department were called to a residential fire on Foster Street in Fort Atkinson. 

Firefighters encountered heavy fire conditions and ultimately located a deceased 

adult victim in the residence. The Fort Atkinson Fire and Police Departments 

requested the State Fire Marshal’s Office at DOJ to investigate the death.  

 

Investigators found the circumstances of the incident suspicious and were concerned 

for the location and imminent safety of a child that resided at the home. Law 

enforcement issued a statewide AMBER Alert. However, an investigative lead 

resulted in the safe recovery of the child before the alert was sent to wireless phones 

across the state. 

 

All individuals involved in the incident were known to each other.  

 

Law enforcement have arrested a suspect in the fatal fire investigation. 

 

DCI is leading this investigation, with assistance from Fort Atkinson Police 

Department. Also assisting are Fort Atkinson Fire Department, Jefferson County 

Sheriff’s Office, Walworth County Sheriff’s Office, Delavan Police Department and 
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Lake Geneva Police Department. Also assisting are the Jefferson County District 

Attorney’s Office and DOJ Office of Crime Victim Services. 

 

This investigation is ongoing. No further information is available at this time. 
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